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WILLIAM S. HARWOOD ONE PORTLAND SQUARE
PARTNER PORTLAND, MAINE 04112-0586
wharwood@verriI1dana.com 207-774-4000 • FAX 207-774-7499
Direct: 207-253-4702 www.verriIldana.com

September 22, 2015
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Via First Class Mail and Electronic Mail

Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: DG 15-090 Northern Utilities, Inc. 2015 Summer Cost of Gas

Dear Ms. Howland,

On August 10, on behalf of Energy Express, Inc. we filed a petition to intervene and on
August 14 we filed an opposition to the proposed Settlement Agreement. We understand that the
Commission has not yet acted on our petition to intervene or on the Settlement Agreement. We
await further instruction from the Commission regarding the next phase of this case

We are filing this Letter to call the Commission’s attention to a recent Order from the
Maine Public Utilities Commission directing Northern Utilities to distribute the Maine portion of
the PNGTS refund directly to gas marketers that were impacted by the higher PNGTS rate.
Enclosed is a copy of this Order should the Commission find it useful in deciding how to
distribute the PNGTS refund to New Hampshire ratepayers.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

~/~
William S. Harwood
Brian T. Marshall
Attorneys for Energy Express, Inc.
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